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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in 
locating an adult male.  
 

Josue Garcia-Nunez was last seen on Friday, October 13
th

 when he was discharged 
from Broward Health Imperial Point Hospital located at 6401 North Federal Highway in 
the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Garcia-Nunez is a 42 year old, H/M, 5’07”, and approximately 200 lbs. He was last seen 
wearing a hospital gown.  
 

Garcia-Nunez suffers from Bipolar, Schizophrenia and Depression. He only speaks 
Spanish and is not familiar with the City of Fort Lauderdale. His family relocated him 
here from Puerto Rico prior to Hurricane Maria for his safety.  
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person is encouraged to 
contact Detective Juan Cabrera at 954-828-5581.  
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